
Dear 
 
Thank you for your Freedom of Information request dated 31 December April 2019 regarding the 
following: 
 
1. please can you send me a copy of the current subject access request acknowledgment AND 

response letter that you use 
No information held 

 
2. a copy of the last 5 dpias completed 

4 DPIAs are held: 
2.1. DPIA – HR Review (attached) 
2.2. DPIA – Diversity Panel Prison (attached) 
2.3. DPIA – Photographs (attached) 
2.4. DPIA VCOP Survey (attached) 

 
3. a copy of any internal mandatory information governance training that you give to staff which 

was written in the last 2 years including presentation slides and videos and any other media 
3.1 Handout (attached) 
3.2 Data Breach Training (attached) 
3.3 Data Protection Presentation (attached) 
3.4 Staff Reminder March 2019 (attached) 
 
 

4. a copy of any instructions given to staff members to reduce data security breaches, for example 
double checking work 
4.1 Data Breach Training (attached) 
4.2 Data Protection Policy (attached) 
 

5. a copy of any policies implemented in the last 2 years within the organisation to help reduce the 
environmental impact that the organisation has?  
No information held  
 

6. please can I have a copy of the risk rating that you use to evaluate data security incidents? 
No information held 

 
 
 
I hope you find this information useful.  If you think we have not supplied information in accordance 
with our Publication Scheme or under general rights of access then you have the right to ask for an 
internal review.  Any request for an internal review should be made within 30 days and addressed 
to: 
 
Rachel Cook, Chief Executive 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside 
The Lawns  
Harland Way  
Cottingham 
HU16 5SN 
 
Email: pcc@humberside.pnn.police.uk 

mailto:pcc@humberside.pnn.police.uk


 
We would aim to complete an internal review within 20 days. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of an internal review, you have the right to apply directly to 
the Information Commissioner for a decision.  The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 
Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Statutory Operations Manager 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside 
 


